
Spring is coming! 
Please help support our school fund raiser and pre-order your daffodil bouquets now for delivery March 13, 2017. 

Your $5 donation provides you with a vase, budding daffodil stems and a personal message. Please use the form 

below to order and thank you for your support. For questions, please call Shannon Brear at 509-481-1134 or 

smwall99@yahoo.com  

Student Name: ___________________________ Student Classroom: ____________________________ 

Name Phone Paid Message 

 
 

   

   
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

  

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   
 

 
 

   

 
 

   
 

  
 

  

 
 

   

Please return to Mrs. Murphy by March 10, 2017 to ensure 3/13/2017 delivery.  
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